
The King’s Coronation
Kew College Prep started the King Charles 
III’s Coronation Celebrations off with a bang! 
Despite the early rain shower, the whole school 
community decked out in red, white and blue 
came together for a picnic in the playground. 
Groups came up to have photographs on 
our own Royal balcony and the whole school 
participated in a ‘through the decades’ dance 
masterclass led by our incredible dance teacher 
Mr Roy. Classroom activities in the afternoon 
ended a fun day of commemorating this  
historic event.

Maths Challenge 
Winners!
The Year 5 and 6 children who achieved 
high scores in the November Primary Maths 
Challenge were invited to participate in a 
special ‘Bonus Round’ in February. In early 
May, the school was notified that a total 
of 23 Kew College Prep children earned 
certificates. Eleven children scored at least 
23 out of the maximum 25 points to attain 
a gold certificate and six children achieved 
full marks! This is a remarkable achievement 
as only 67 children from schools across 
the country achieved full marks. Huge 
congratulations to all our winners!!!

Year 6  
Enterprise Awards
This year’s judges were very impressed 
with the high standard of presentations 
for the Enterprise programme. After much 
deliberation, the judges decided that the 
Australian Animals team was the clear winner. 
The children showed a clear understanding of 
the Profit Pie and had very consistent branding 
throughout. Thanks to the generosity of the 
school community, this year’s Enterprise Fair  
raised a staggering £830 for Skylarks, a local 
charity that provides activities and therapies  
for children with disabilities and additional 
needs. The team who made the most profit,  
by a whisker, was Wonka’s Delight, with their 
sweet wrapper keyrings, Oompa Loompa  
pompom toys and chocolate cookies.  
Well done to all our Year 6 young 
entrepreneurs!

Mental Health and 
Wellbeing Workshop
Pupils in Year 3 to 6 were treated to an 
interactive and engaging workshop about 
how to look after their mental health and 
wellbeing. Children were taught the 
acronym ‘Get Calm’ - Giving, Connected, 
Active, Learning and Mindful - and went to 
different stations to focus on each aspect 
of the ‘Five Ways to Wellbeing’. The children 
went away with a renewed understanding 
of strategies they can use to ensure their 
mental health.

Book Day
Book Day was a roaring success and the 
children had a thoroughly wonderful day 
with many fun-filled activities. Our Junior 
House was visited by the engaging poet  
James Carter, who ran both a Key Stage 2 
assembly and a poetry workshop with the 
children; they also took part in a workshop 
run by drama company, West End in 
Schools, who brought T.S. Eliot’s poem, 
Rum Tum Tugger, to life. In the Infant House,  
Mini Grey and Robert Tregoning regaled the 
pupils with their stories and illustrations. 
They also had numerous special visitors to 
the classroom, including the fabulous Mrs 
Tabor and the older children for some  
buddy-reading. Our visitors were so 
impressed with the children for their 
impeccable manners and their  
genuine love of reading.

For further information on the school 
please contact:admissions.

Keep up-to-date with all our activities 
by following us on:

@kewcollegeprep

/kewcollegeprepschool

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
The sun shone for our Reception 
children as they enjoyed a 
charity Teddy Bear’s Picnic in 
the greenery of the Priory 
field.  Overall, the children 
raised over £121.50 for 
Four Paws, a global animal 
welfare charity. Well 
done Reception! 
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